HOMEWORK HELP: MONDAY - THURSDAY, 1:20-3:00

Welcome to Homework Help for the 2022 - 2023 school year. Homework help is a great opportunity for
your student to complete and have help with their homework and to hang out with students from
different grades. This is also a great opportunity for you to get your errands and target runs in!

There is no need to sign up! Your student will be checked in to homework help if they are still here at
1:25 and you will receive the bill at the end of the month.

Here are a few reminders as we start a new school year.
1. There is a $7.00 charge per child for each day your child attends HWH. You will be billed at the end of

each month. No checks accepted.

2. Homework Help ends at 3:00. Please be prompt in picking up by 3:00 to avoid extra fees. There will be
a late fee of $1.00 per minute past 3:00.

3. If your child is not picked up during our normal dismissal time (by 1:20), your child will be checked into
Homework Help and the full $7.00 charge will be applied.

4. At 1:20 students will be called to the steps for Homework Help. They will pack up all their things from
the classroom as they will not be allowed to return to their classrooms. We will spend the first half of
homework help outside for play time and snack. For the remainder, we will be in a classroom quietly
working.

6. The purpose of HWH is for your child to complete classwork, homework, or study on their own. Your
child may want to pack a spiral notebook, pencils, colored pencils, etc. to have for their use only.

7. When your child is done with their classwork or homework, they will need to have something to do.
This could be practicing math facts, reading, studying for an upcoming test or Bible verse, etc. Please
make sure there is something for your child to do upon completing their work. Students do not have
access to the iPad cart during HWH (Electronics and phones are not allowed in Homework Help).

| will send you a monthly billing statement in weekly folders, or | can request funds directly through
mobile payment apps, see back side for details. Thank you, we look forward to working with your
children. If you have any questions, you may email me at spencerconnatser@gmail.com

-Spencer Connatser (Mr. C)
Homework Help will begin the second week of school



Mobile Payment Options:

To make payment easier for you, we have begun accepting payment via Zelle, Venmo, CashApp, and
Paypal. QR code links to these payment options are on the monthly bills.

If you would rather go paperless and more convenient, | can request payment directly to you from one of
these apps. Please fill out the information below and return to Mr. C in order to sign up for direct request

billing.

Name

Student Name

Preferred Payment Request app

Username on preferred app

Spencer Connatser

Spencer Connatser

@SpencerConnatser

[= [=]

®:

PayPal

Spencer Connatser

Scan to pay $spencerci12



